
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

January 2022

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
NATIONAL SOUP MONTH

Each week we will be making a different kind of soup for tea. If you 
child has a favourite please let us know. 

23rd January 2022 
NATIONAL HANDWRITING DAY
We will be writing cards and letters. 

FARMERS:
The Christmas play was a great success and 
given how young the children are they worked so 
hard to practice the songs! The children really 
enjoyed learning about the Christmas story, and 
we hope you all enjoyed the play.
We have enjoyed lots of winter and Christmas 
crafts using baubles to paint, making tree 
decorations, using twigs to decorate our own 
Christmas tree, and writing letters to Santa!
In the new year we will be focusing on school 
readiness and hope to invite parents in for a 
school readiness workshop. The farmers children 
have been working hard recognizing and forming 
letters and numbers in their environment and we 
will continue to support this. 

LAMBS:
Little lambs’ children have enjoyed lots of sensory winter 
activities and messy play. We have been focusing on heuristic 
exploration introducing a new calming teepee and lots of new 
sensory resources. The children have really engaged and 
enjoyed learning through their senses. In the new year we are 
going to be focusing on physical development offering lots of 
climbing, rolling, and balancing, supporting new walkers and 
encouraging younger babies with core strength.

DUCKS:
The ducklings have been working hard with toilet training and 
we are so proud of everyone’s progress. We will be continuing 
to focus with this in the new year and encouraging children to 
become more confident in their self-care routines.

The children have also enjoyed learning about the changing 
season and exploring the 
natural environment 
especially the snow we had! 
We have enjoyed lots of 
winter crafts and getting ready 
for the festive period, singing 
Christmas songs, and reading 
Christmas stories. 
In the new year we will be 
focusing on physical 
development using our fine 
motor skills practicing mark 
making and enjoying Forest 
school activities. Our new 
colour of the month will be 
white.


